
Report of the Regulatory & Consents Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

12. CONTROLLED PURCHASE OPERATION SUSPENSION OF OFF-LICENCES 
 
 An oral report was received from Peter Mitchell (Director of Legal and Secretariat Services) regarding 

the decision by the Court of Appeal in respect of the suspension of seven off-licence premises in the 
city by the Liquor Licensing Authority following a controlled purchase operation involving Police and 
the Council. 

 
 The Committee resolved that a supplementary report be prepared for the Council meeting of 26 June 

2003 on this matter. 
 
 


